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Dearest Benefactor,

   Through your offering, sent as a Christmas gift to our orphans, we take note of the devotion that you nourish toward the Divine Child and the glorious Saint Anthony, who had in his life the immense joy of holding Him in his arms.

   May the flame of the Saint’s love, along with that of Christianity, light up your heart even more. May you enjoy the sweet satisfaction of helping the needy. For this, may Heaven grant you rewards a hundredfold. As you contributed to brighten the heart of a poor orphan girl she prays for you and for your dear relatives. May the heavenly Christ Child make them happy by granting numerous celestial favors.

   Receive the lively thanks of our little orphan girls. May harmony, gratitude, acknowledgement, and prayer enter your heart. I wish you a very Merry Christmas. May it be full of blessings.

Yours Sincerely:                       

Very faithfully,

MOTHER SUPERIOR

P.S. We prayed to the patron saint of eyes
 to cure your vision (eyes). 

� Lucia Bisceglia Lariccia was named for Santa Lucia (St. Lucy), the patron saint of sight.





